
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

April 9, 1998 

 

 

To:  NSA 

 

From:  Kevin Tiernan 

FBI Analyst, ARRB 

 

The enclosed documents have been referred to you at from both the Review Board and from the FBI.  

You have claimed postponements differently in copies returned to the Review Board and in copies 

returned to the FBI.  I would like you to review the documents once more so that the Review Board 

and the FBI have a clear understanding of NSA postponements prior to any Review Board vote.  The 

documents are identified  here by the RIF number: 124-10170-10001;124-10156-10005; 

124-10066-10455; 124-10151-10091. 


